
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING 2025 EVENTS 

HPR EASTER EGG HUNT HPR GOLF TOURNEMNT HERTIAGE DAY 
APRIL 19TH    MAY 16th     AUGUST 23RD       

109 DIXON STREET    JONATHANS LANDING    CITY OF HARRINGTON    

BEGINNING @ 10:00AM   REGISTRATION OPEN NOW!  REGISTRATION OPEN FOR VENDORS NOW,  

      CONTACT HPR @ 398-7975  CONTACT HPR @ 398-7975   

           COME OUT FOR A FAMILY FUN DAY!!!! 

 
 

 

UTILITY BILLS DUE 

MAY 10TH, 2025 

UTILITY DISCONNECT FOR 

NON-PAYMENT 

Effective July 1, 2021, any delinquent 

utility account not paid by the end of 

business on the day prior to disconnect 

day will be assessed a $50 service fee. 

To have services restored a $50 service 

fee will be assessed during normal 

business hours and a $150 service fee 

will be assessed for after hours. 

MAY DISCONNECT DATE 

MAY 28TH, 2025 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

CITY COUNCIL MEETINGS 
STARTING AT 6PM 

APRIL 21ST, 2025 
MAY 19TH, 2025 

JUNE 2ND & 16TH, 2025 
CITY OF HARRINGTON CLOSINGS 

APRIL 18TH – GOOD FRIDAY 
MAY 26TH – MEMORIAL DAY 
JUNE 19TH – JUNETEENTH 

 
CITY COUNCIL ELECTION 

TUESDAY, MAY 6TH  
 
 

 

CITY HALL 

106 DORMAN ST 

398-3530 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 

10 MECHANIC ST 

398-4993 

HARRINGTON PUBLIC LIBRARY 

101 LITTLE MASTEN CORNER RD 

398-4647 

PARKS & RECREATION 

114 E. LIBERTY ST 

398-7975 

FLIP ME OVER FOR A MESSAGE FROM THE CITY DEPARTMENTS & MAYOR DUANE E. BIVANS 

REMINDERS 

- PLEASE REMEMBER TO CLEAN UP 
AFTER YOUR PETS WHILE OUT 

WALKING. (305-8) 

- ALL GRASS CLIPPINGS, WEEDS, 
AND DEBRIS MUST BE REMOVED 

FROM SIDEWALKS AFTER CUTTING 
GRASS 

- GRASS AND WEEDS LONGER THAN 
SIX INCHES OR MORE WILL RESULT 

IN PROPERTY FINES (305-5) 

 

!!! SPRING CLEAN UP!!! 

APRIL 21ST – APRIL 26TH  

LOCATION: 
102 FRANKLIN STREET 

HOURS: 
MON – FRI: 7:30AM – 3 PM 
SATURDAY: 8:30AM – 2PM 

 
- PHOTO ID IS REQUIRED 
- TIRES, PAINT, AND 
BATTERIES ARE NOT 
ACCEPTED 
- APPLIANCES MUST HAVE 
FREON REMOVED AND BE 
TAGGED AS SUCH 
 



 

 

 

A MESSAGE FROM CHIEF  

ADAM GILLESPIE – HPD 

With Spring arriving, we would like to remind 

everyone to be aware of more pedestrians on our 

streets. If you are driving, please be extra cautious 

of children playing, walking, and riding bikes 

around town. Also, with the better weather comes 

more vehicle traffic coming through town to reach 

vacation destinations. With increased traffic, please 

take an extra second to make sure it is clear when 

entering the roadway. 

We would also like to remind everyone to always 

keep your vehicles locked, and your valuables in a 

safe place, out of sight. Report any suspicious 

activity by calling 911 immediately. 

The City of Harrington is a wonderful community 

that works together and looks out for one another. 

As always, if you see any suspicious activity, 

please report it… “If you see something, say 

something!” 

Have a wonderful Spring and stay safe! 

Chief Adam S. Gillespie 

 

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR BIVANS 

Hello Harrington,  

 Let’s go! As of this writing, Spring is already upon us, we have set 

our clocks forward, yet our bodies are still playing catch up. With that said, 

let’s go. Yes, it felt like a long winter, but the time is now, get out and explore 

our town with offerings such as our brand-new energy efficient library! Say hi 

to the staff while exploring all that the library offers. Don’t stop there, we also 

have been blessed with a new state of the art Senior Cetner, what a great 

transformation. Not only will the staff be happy to showcase it for you, but 

they are also ready to accept new members in or out of town, talk about 

Harrington hospitality coming together and moving forward. Now for outside 

adventures, take a bike, hike, or ride over to Harrington Parks & Rec to get 

acquainted with the new park and playground. As you tour our city, you’ll see 

we’ve made significant PROGRESS coming together, moving forward, with a 

proven PLAN to the process, in which is to further the PURPOSE of building 

and fostering an even better relationship with you in mind as we continue to 

improve our quality of life together. It is both an honor and pleasure SERVING 

as your Mayor, where Delaware comes together, we stay together.  

Progress, Plan, Purpose. 

 Duane E. Bivans 

HARRINGTON PARKS & RECREATION 

Golf Tournament 

Registration is open for our spring fundraising golf tournament! 

The date is May 16, 2025, at Johnathan’s Landing, Magnolia, 

DE. If you do not golf you can still help us raise money for 

HPR! Hole sponsorships and door prize donations are needed. 

Contact Doug Poore at HPR 

Heritage Day 

Harrington Heritage Day is Saturday, August 23, 2025. Vendor 

registrations are now being accepted. Spaces are open to craft 

and food vendors, and information booths. For information call 

398-7975. All registration forms and information are also 

available on our website. 

  

GREATER HARRINGTON 

HISTORIAL SOCIETY 

The Greater Harrington Historical Society 

is actively presenting and preserving 

Harrigton’s history. In February, we held a 

successful Black History Month, 

Celebrating the African Americans in 

Harrington that have had a positive impact 

on the community. 

Be sure to look up at the bell tower on the 

former church on April 18th. We will be 

kicking off our celebration of America’s 

250th birthday with Two Lights for 

Tomorrow. A celebration of the famous 

midnight ride of Paul Revere. Does anyone 

remember how many lanterns each 

message was to convey? 

Kids Day at the Caboose will be occurring 

again! The date is June 14, 2025, from 

10am to 2pm. This year will again include 

a car show! Be sure to watch for all the 

information on that event!  

 


